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Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 4:10 AM 
To: jenstrom@ucla.edu 
Cc: Dawn.Cortez@jamanetwork.org; jim_ens@hotmail.com 
Subject: JAMA17-9910 Decision Letter 
 
November 27, 2017  
 
Dr James E Enstrom  
UCLA and Scientific Integrity Institute  
School of Public Health and Jonsson Comprehensive Cancer Center  
907 Westwood Boulevard #200  
Los Angeles, CA 90024-2904  
 
 
RE: Air Pollution and Total Mortality in Cancer Prevention Study Cohort Reanalysis  
 
Dear Dr Enstrom:  
 
Thank you for submitting your manuscript to JAMA. Each manuscript is thoroughly evaluated by the 
JAMA editorial staff, who assess the manuscript's quality and its priority for publication. Those 
manuscripts judged unlikely to succeed through stringent external review or whose subject matter does 
not meet our current editorial priorities are rejected at that point.  
 
More than half of the approximately 7000 manuscripts submitted to us annually are rejected after such 
in-house review, and less than 9% of manuscripts are eventually accepted for publication in JAMA. 
Based on our evaluation, I regret to inform you that we will not pursue the manuscript you have 
submitted for publication, and we will not be referring it to JAMA Internal Medicine.  
 
While we realize that you may be disappointed with our decision, we hope that providing you with this 
information promptly will allow you to submit your manuscript to another journal without the delay 
entailed by the external review process.  
 
Thank you for the privilege of reviewing your work.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
Robert M Golub, MD  
Deputy Editor, JAMA  
Email: robert.golub@jamanetwork.org  
Phone: (312) 464-4334  
Fax: (312) 464-5824  
 
Confidentiality Note: This communication, including any attachments, is solely for the use of the 
addressee, may contain privileged, confidential or proprietary information, and may not be redistributed 
in any way without the sender's consent. Thank you.  
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